
BETTER CYCLING OPTIONS – SEAFORD 

!!!! CAN YOU HELP, WE NEED 

YOUR VIEWS !!!!! 

Seaford Community Partnership are working with the South Downs 

National Park and other stakeholders on a study into improvements to 

existing cycling routes in Seaford, or creating new ones.  

We are interested to know local opinions on cycling experiences or 

barriers to cycling. As part of the study we want to gather the opinions 

of local people who cycle, as well as others who are interested to start 

cycling. We would like to know where you think changes are needed. 

As a result of the pandemic and climate change issues, more people 

are interested in cycling. Previous reports identified the town as having 

poor connectivity for cyclists, please help us towards a better Seaford. 

Use the link below or scan the QR code to access more information 

and complete the survey.  

https://forms.gle/Aqs6oDbHizgMpyaq9 
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